
Service Announcement 
Extended - Notice of 

Temporary Road Closure 
Whitevale Road 

eline 24 to Peter Matthews Drive  Sid

Whitevale Road from Sideline 24 to Peter Matthews Drive, will be temporarily 
closed to facilitate watermain construction.

Purpose:  Watermain Construction 

Duration: Monday, May 27, 2024, to Friday, December 19, 2025

Emergency Vehicles will not be able to pass through for the duration of the closure. 

For additional information please contact: 

Joe Mitschang 
Supervisor, Development Inspections
Engineering Services Department 
905.420.4660 ext. 2030 
jmitschang@pickering.ca

Ajay Gnanaraj  
Inspector, Development Services 
Engineering Services Department 
905.420.4660 ext. 2077 
agnanaraj@pickering.ca 

Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993 
pickering.ca 
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